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College is still open for applications and we are still processing these as best we can.  
  
Any queries can be directed to admissions@dumgal.ac.uk 
 

Our website and social media channels will have any updates. 
  
Face to face interviews currently aren't possible so in the meantime applications are being 
considered based on the information on the application form so we recommend as much be 
included as possible. Academic staff are contacting applicants by phone or email if they 
need further information to make a decision.  
 
https://www.dumgal.ac.uk/dumgalportal/ 
https://www.facebook.com/DumfriesandGallowayCollege/ 
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